
 

 

 

 

March 8, 2018 

 

 

Secretary-Treasurers 

 

 

Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Friends: 

 

Re: Job Opportunities for Members – Casual Servicing Representatives 

 

The union is seeking to build up our staff team and we currently require casual servicing 

representatives in our Provincial and Regional Offices. 

 

If you are interested in applying for a casual servicing representative and you meet the 

qualifications and experience criteria outlined in the accompanying poster, please email your 

resume and a detailed letter to Patti da Silva at pdasilva@heu.org by Friday, April 6, 2018. 

 

Further details are posted on our website under “Hot Picks”. 

 

Please contact our Coordinator of Human Resources, Chris Finding at cfinding@heu.org if 

you have any questions. 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

 

Jennifer Whiteside 

Secretary-Business Manager 
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